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Annual Report 
1 July 2015 - 30 June 2016  

Great 
stories 
happen 
here!



Dear Friends, 
Tens of thousands of stories circulate each year 
at The Community Library – in the forms of 
picture books and novels, historical tomes and 
digital bytes, conversations in the Lecture Hall 
and around the fireplace. We carry stories up 
and down the Wood River Valley in an orange 
bookmobile, and we record local stories in our 
regional history department for posterity. 

We don’t just hold stories at The 
Community Library; we work to 
make them happen. 

According to the Pew Research Center’s 2016 
report on libraries, 91% of Americans say their communities would be hurt if the local 
library closed; 66% say it would have a major negative impact. Such surveys suggest 
that libraries not only offer resources, they help a community to define itself. 

Libraries are vital to the stories of their communities, and The Community Library 

uniquely so: It is a privately-governed, privately-funded, public 
library – a poignant reflection of the community’s generosity 
and commitment to its collective stories. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Emery Davidson, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 

The Community Library brings information, ideas, and individuals together to 
enhance the cultural life of the community. 

We work to: 
promote literacy • encourage community discourse • provide contemplative space 
foster creativity • deepen a sense of place in central Idaho

Thank you for being part of it! 



We
recommend 
reading!
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In the past fiscal year. . . .

128,000+  
visitors came to  
The Community  

Library.

We circulated 
117,613 

items. The number 
of Library borrowers 

increased by 
6.75%.

4,740  
people attended  
programs in the 

Lecture Hall. People logged into 
the Library’s public 

computers more than 
18,000 times. 

4,380 children 
participated in special 

programs.

55 different  
organizations depended on 
The Community Library as  
a venue for their meetings 

and public programs. 
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More than 180,000  
people dug for deals (and 

supported the Library) by 
shopping at the Gold Mine Thrift 

and Consign Stores!



“I love spending time by the fireplace, just 
relaxing and reading. My son likes to sit by 
the totem pole in the children’s library, and 
my little girl finds it fascinating to have her 
own spot in the young adult library. For a 
long time, she did not know that the library 
extended beyond the children’s room. Then, 
about a year ago, there was one solid week 
when we spent every day at the Library, and 
my daughter discovered ‘the other side’ of 
the Library - the rooms beyond the children’s 
room. She was in awe of the discovery!” 
 
- Raquel Galvin lives in Fairfield, works in  
Hailey, and visits The Community Library 
with her children weekly
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New collaborations to promote literacy      throughout the Wood River Valley

LITWALK

In August 2015, The Community  
Library held the first annual LitWalk  
to celebrate literacy and literature 
with readings, an open mic, a “banned 
book” booth, and more, at locations 
throughout Ketchum. 

READSREADS

WOOD RIVER READS

In the summer and fall of 2015, The Community Library joined with the Hailey 
Public Library and the Bellevue Public Library on the Wood River Valley’s first 
ever community-wide read, focused on the classic novel To Kill a Mockingbird. 
Jointly, the 3 libraries held 10 free public programs and circulated the novel 
hundreds of times.
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New collaborations to promote literacy      throughout the Wood River Valley

“BLOOM” BOOKMOBILE

In June 2016, The Community Library 
launched a bookmobile in partnership  
with The Hunger Coalition and its “Bloom” 
project. The bookmobile traveled from 
Carey to North Fork weekly throughout 
the summer; 174 kids got library cards,  
and they checked out 1,559 books!
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Lynda.com - The Library initiated a new online tutorial service that Library 
              patrons can access for free to learn computer applications and more.

New programs for lifelong learning
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Adult English as a Second Language class - An average of 25 students
           participated in weekly English classes throughout the year, beginning in  
           the summer of 2015.

Winter adult Spanish class - Fifteen people participated in  
          an intermediate conversational Spanish program.

Two new exhibits at the Library’s Sun Valley Museum of History
• 	 “Those Who Served” - an exhibit on Idaho veterans, in collaboration  
	 with the Idaho State Historical Society, was shown at the museum in  
    the summer/fall of 2015. 
• 	 “Don and Gretchen Fraser: The Ski Community’s Gold Standard,” a  
    renovated exhibit on two premiere ski athletes who also shaped the 
    Sun Valley community, opened in December of 2015. 

Mango - The Library subscribed to a new online language-learning 
                  service that Library patrons can access for free to study 
                  63 different languages.



More than 2,000 community comments and 1.5  years of planning are culminating  
in a plan to renovate The Community Library – ensuring its vitality for generations  
to come. We plan to improve the Library’s infrastructure for better safety, energy  
efficiency, and beauty, and also: 

• 	expand the lecture hall 	
	 to grow its capacity and 	
	 versatility for a range of 	
	 educational programs.
 

• 	develop a high-quality 	
	 archival space and 		
	 expand the work of  
	 the regional history  
	 department. 

• 	provide more kinds of 	
	 meeting spaces with  
	 great technology for 		
	 individual study and  
	 group conversations.  

We want The Community Library to continue to grow as a 
landmark institution that promotes a culture to match our 

spectacular surroundings! 
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Winter adult Spanish class - Fifteen people participated in  
          an intermediate conversational Spanish program.

Mango - The Library subscribed to a new online language-learning 
                  service that Library patrons can access for free to study 
                  63 different languages.



FINANCIAL SUMMARY: 
1 July 2015 – 30 June 2016

The Community Library is a privately-funded, privately-governed public library. 
Unlike most public libraries, it receives no dedicated tax dollars. It depends 
on revenue from the Gold Mine Thrift and Consign Stores and on individual 
donations. 

When The 
Community 
Library thrives, 
the community 
thrives! 

Library Operating Income 
Donations = $1,053,163
Contribution from the Gold Mine = $521,656
Contribution from the Endowment = $90,000
Carryover Grants between Fiscal Years = $22,625
 
Total Operating Income = $1,687,444 Carryover Grants between Fiscal Years$22,625
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Total Operating Income
$1,687,444

Library Program Expenditures by Department    

Deve
lop

ment

$195,061

Library Operations and Programs
$1,067,327

General and Administr
ative

$365,670 Total Operating Expenses
$1,628,058

Library Operations and Programs = $1,067,327
General and Administrative = $365,670
Development = $195,061
 
Total Operating Expenses = $1,628,058 

Library Operating Expenses
Library Operations and Programs = $1,067,327
General and Administrative = $365,670
Development = $195,061
 
Total Operating Expenses = $1,628,058

Reference = $80,387
Informational Technology = $136,440
Programs = $150,026
Children’s Library = $162,803
Regional History and Museum = $163,122
Main Library = $374,548

}
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$50,000+
Anonymous – 1 
Paul Connolly – bequest  

$20,000 - $49,999
Anonymous – 1 
Carol and Edmund Dumke, Sr.
James and Barbara Cimino Foundation
Jo and William B. Lowe
Michael S. Engl Family Foundation
The Ambrose Monell Foundation
Val A. Browning Foundation

$10,000 - $19,999
Anonymous Family Foundation - 1 
Debra and Lyman Drake
Deana and Morley Golden
The Gordon R. and Mary M. Howard
   Family Foundation
Marcia and Donald Liebich
Lott Foundation
The John A. Moran Charitable Trust
M. F. Foundation
Jennifer and Peter Roberts
Robertson-Conn Family
Roy A. Hunt Foundation
The Rogers Foundation	

$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous – 1 
Francie and Ed Blair
Boswell Family Foundation
Bundy Family Foundation
Patricia Davies
James Deering Danielson Foundation
Cay Fortune and John Shimer
The Marshall Frankel Foundation
The Good Works Institute
Humbly Bumbly Foundation
Mary W. Harriman Foundation
Arthur and Helen Johnson Foundation
L & H Foundation
Inge-Lise and Jack Lane
Ellen and Andrea Nasi
The Palmedo Family Foundation

Peco Foundation
Sirius Fund
Judith and Richard Smooke	
Brenda and John Taber
Carmen and Jim Ward
Lisa and Greg Wendt
Jennifer Wilson
Barbara and Stanley Zax

$2,500 - $4,999
Anonymous – 1 	
Elsie and Eugene M. Cheston, Jr.
City of Ketchum
Daniel and Mary Reeves Foundation
Wendy and Jim Daverman
Edsel B. Ford II Fund
Carol and Paul Fremont-Smith
Sten Sorenson
Carol and Len Harlig
Jim Johnson
Leslie and Jon Maksik
Susan and Reuben Perin
Perlstein Foundation
Tedde and Jim Reid
Patti and Tom Shadick
Ann and Doug Taylor
Diana and Mallory Walker
Jeanne and Jim Welch
Buzz Woolley

$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous – 2
Annabelle and Benjamin Bierbaum
Big Wood Landscape
Diana Brambrink and Larry Levy
Moya Bullis
Gilbert and Ildiko Butler Family
   Foundation
Wendy and Raymond Cairncross
Nina Carroll
Micki and Dan Chapin
The Caridad Corporation
Cox Communications
Cherie and Steve Crowe	
Jenny Emery Davidson and 

   Mark Davidson
Christine and Tyler Davis-Jeffers
Janet and Roger DeBard
Bobo and Robert Devens
The T&M Frankel Foundation
Annie Fuller
Donna and Jon Gerstenfeld
Peggy and Sam Grossman
Margie and Roger Gould
Geri and John Herbert
Peggy Hicks
Idaho Independent Bank
Allison and Peter Janss
Judy Jellinek
Martha and Ross Jennings
F.G. and Kathleen Jewett	
Donna Kelsey
Jeanne and Bill Landreth	
Jane Mason
The Curtis W. McGraw Foundation
Lisa and Wilson McElhinny
Willa and James McLaughlin
Lila and David McLeod
Margot and Mitchell Milias
Ann and Thomas Morris	
Sally and Marc Onetto
Pesky Family Foundation	
Linda and William Potter
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred M. Rankin, Jr.
Elizabeth and Robert Reniers
Deborah Robertson	
Terry Ring	
Shirley and James Tallackson	
Thrasher Koffey Foundation
The John V. Tunney 2009 Revocable
  Trust
Candy and Jay Walton	
Nancy and James W. Welsh
Julie Weston and Gerhardt Morrison
Wolfson Family Foundations
The Woods Foundation
Patience and Bob Ziebarth

$500 - $999
Anonymous – 2

Mary Bachman and William Downing
McNair and Will Bailey
Candida and Bart Burnap
Lewis Brown
Heidi Campbell
Laura and Scott Carlin
Carole Klein Family Trust
Christensen Family Foundation
Daphne Coble
Anne and James Crumpacker
Trudy Dane
Fiona de Kerckhove	
Ellen and Don Easterbrook
Heather Flood Daves and Art Daves	
Rivian and Stuart Glickman
Nancy and Gary Goodenough
Linda and Charlie Goodyear 	
Theo Gund
Barbara and Tod Hamachek
Grace Harvey 
Betty and Richard Hedreen
Paul Hill
Kitty Hillman
Joanne and Terry G. Hogue	
Horrigan Foundation, Inc.	
Sydney and Jay Johnson
Marcia Kent
King’s of Hailey
Susie and Robert Kopf, Jr.
The Kremer Foundation
Barbara and John Lehman
Jane Letourneau and John Frey
Elise Lufkin
Flora and Stuart Mason
Penny Mazzola
Susan Niven
Jeff Ogden
Kaye and Hugh O’Riordan	
Page Foundation
Hope Page	
Michelle and Tom Praggastis
Estelle and Les Reid
Rhea S. Schwartz and 
   Paul Martin Wolff Foundation
Lois Rosen

Last year, books by Ernest Hemingway
circulated 145 times.

THANK YOU! 
The Community Library’s generous supporters between July 1, 2015, and June 30, 2016
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Kate and Bob Rosso
Lynda and Robert Safron
Shirley and Ralph Shapiro	
Graham Smith	
Leslie and Charles Snorf
Andrew Spiegel	
Sun Valley Center for the Arts
Joan and Tom Swift
Teri and Sandor Szombathy
The Albert Parvin Foundation
Judith Teller Kaye and David Kaye
Jean and Nate Thomas
Tooley Trust
Julie and Jeff Ward
Anita N. Weissberg
Maryanne and Gerry Whitcomb
Brooke White
Lynn Whittelsey

Evelyn Wilson
Wood River Jewish Community
Zions Bank	

$250 - $499
Carol Boswell	
Lois and Bart Adrian
Laurie and Paul Ahern
Joanie and Don Anderson
Lesley Andrus
Lynn and John Archer
John and Betsy Ashton

Gayle and Fred Bieker
Blank Family Foundation
Debbe and Franklin Otis Booth, III 
Bonnie Brod and Joe Crosson
Cheryl Carter and Lynn Strait	
John Cathey	
Erin and Neil Clark	
Peggy Dean
Shirley and Earl Feiwell 
   Philanthropic Fund
Ann and Leon Ellis
Jill and Mark Eshman
Judith Freeman and Tony Hernandez
Randy and Fred Filoon
Jeanne Flowers
Ken Fox
Eva and Bunker Frank
Ezmaralda Gordon

Connie Grabow
Jenna and Robert Hall	
Mary and Alan Hogg
Phyllis Houk and Mike Roundy
HUB International
Dede and Steven Huish
Leslie and George Hume
Hollie Hunter and Stephen Gardner
Landon Jones
Kaye and Gerry Kearns
Susie King
Vilma Keri and Edward E. Matthews

Mike Lafferty
Andrea LaPorte
Jennifer and Chris Laporte
Bena and Levi Larkey
Deborah and Robert Law
Ann Leonardo
Kathie Levison
Carolyn and John Lloyd
Sandra and Peter Maier
Dorrie and David Marks	
Michael McManamon
Fran and David Meyers
John Moragne	
P.K. and Danny Murphy	
Joan and Michael O’Neil	
John Pluntze
Terri and Blake Quinn
Barry Rathfon
Cornelius T. (Neil) Ryan	
Mary Schneider
Patricia F. Scott Foundation
Barbara and Richard Shelton
Sharon and Bill Shubin
Georgia and John Todd Stewart
Mary and Crispin Thiessen
Charlotte Unger
Annie and Bill Vanderbilt
Nancy and Joseph Verska
Sherry Warner and Jeff Steinberg
Craven Young	
Sandra Willingham	

$100 - $249
Anonymous - 2
Milton F. Adam
Susie Alban
Allyson and Todd Aldrich
Barbara Angle
Appraisal Associates, Inc.
Judy and Don Atkinson	
Maureen and Donald Baker
Craig Barry
Gini and Mark Baumgardner
Ruby and Peter Becker	
Joan and Leon Belshin
Patricia Berg
Susan and Arnold Blair
Emmy Blechmann
Ruth and Jacob Bloom	
The Blue Family Trust	
Mitra Boloix
Jill Bradburn	

Doris Byerly
Patrick Campbell
Jeanne and Richard Carr
Steven Carr
Marlis and John Carson
Edith Cary
Claire Casey
Joni and Michael Cashman
The Tullio & Marilyn Celano Family Trust
Bob and Sylvia Cook
Lois Copperman
Nancy and Charles Cord	
Barbara and Charles Corwin
Katherine and Thomas Coull	
Susan and Gary Crowe
Nancy and Terry Curran	
Mary Ann Davidson
Karin and John Davies
Joanne and Brack Davis
Sabrina and Mark DeBree
Michelle and Frank Dega	
Barbara and Dave Dingman	
Connor Dinnison	
Mary Emery
Richard English
Martin and Joan Erdheim
Lisa Estrella
Anette and Thad Farnham
Ellen and Joseph Fastow
Leslie and Michael Feltman
Jeani Ferrari
Daralene and John Finnell	
Julie Firestone
Roger and Jeanne Foreman
Frances E Streit Foundation Trust
Michael Franceschini
Cecelia Freilich
Margery and Bernard Friedlander
Kathy and Richard Gariepy
John Garrison
Christina Gearin and Andrew Mayo	
Christine and Robert Gertschen
Susan Giannettino
Lewayne Gilchrist
Andrew and Anna Gilligan
Steve Gower
Claudia Graham
Vicky Graves	
Susan and Ronald Green
Cynthia and Z. Wayne Griffin, Jr.
William J. Hagens
William Brack Hale
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2 Pulitzer Prize 
winners and  
1 National 
Book Award 
winner 
spoke at The Community Library 
(Diane McWhorter, Elizabeth 
Fenn, and William Vollman).



Sally and Michael Halstead
Greta Hansen
Elaine and Gordon Harfst
Margund and John Haskell	
Robert Hawley
Hope Hayward and Walter Eisank
Irene and Mike Healy
Carter Hedberg and 
   Wayne Hedberg Schmidt
Stephen and Lynne Heidel
Ann Hender
Sara and Allen Holcomb	
Idaho Independent Bank
Wendy and Jim Jaquet
Maureen Jenner
Jerry and Debbie Johnson
Judy and Richard Johnson
Patricia and Daren Johnson
Ruth Jones
Carol and Edward Karner
Anndel Kininmonth and Bruce Smith 
Christina Kirk	
Sarah and Charles Klingenstein
Sharon and James Lake
Charles Larkey	
Robin Leavitt and Terry Friedlander	
Jody and Joel Leidecker
Judith and Jerome Levy
Gail Lewis-Kido and Clarke Kido
Katherine Liddle	
David Lien
Wallace and Kathleen Limburg
Gail and Gerald Lincoln
Marilyn Lockhart
Bea Longley	
Jean and Tony Mabbatt	
Mary and Stephen Malkmus
Sandra Marshall-Cooke and 
   Gregory Cooke	
Frederick and Mary McBrier	
Claudia McCain	
Camille McCray
Meyers Charitable Family Fund
Shannon Finnegan and 
   Michael Burchmore
Jeanette and Charles Miller
Louisa Moats
Carole Morgan
Tom and Amanda Morgan
Helen and Wallace Morgus
Pam Morris
Patricia Morrow Moulton

Jeanne and Nick Mowlds
Lynne and Robert Nicholson	
Julie Olson
Joy Ordal
Lindsay and David Ormsby
Karen Oswalt
Gerald O’Toole
Wendy and Alan Pesky
Sara and Ben Petit
Carrie and Russ Pillar
Joyce and Lloyd Plank
Kristin Poole
Patty and David Puz	
Prudence and Ted Ragsdale
Keefer Reynolds	
Jima Rice
The Robertson Foundation
Karen and Bob Robideaux
Beverley Robinson
Doris Roemer-Moress	
Barbara and David Rognlien
Cornelius T. Ryan
Shirley and Joe Sax	
Nancy and Phil Schneider
Joan and Jay Sheets
Nancy and John Shepherd
Leslie and Tim Silva
Carol Scheifele-Holmes and 
   Benjamin Holmes
Sheri Slater	
Sherry and Dick St. Clair
Nicki Steinberg

Sharon and Gene Steiner
Gretchen Stengel
Karen Stern
Frann and Carl Stremmel
Julia and Sean Sullivan
Sun Valley Bridge
Sun Valley Garden Center
Sun Valley Writers’ Conference
Gun Taylor
The Robert B. Travers Revocable Trust
Jane Timberlake and Taylor Walker

Janis and Donald Trossman
Susan Tryon
Sally and Roger Turner
Cynthia and Peter Urbanowicz
Andrea and Ed VanEvery
Diana and Karl Wadsack	
Douglas Walton
Kathleen and William Weaver
Pamela and David Weaver
Julie and Edward Weil
Sharon and Russell Williams
Louise Wilson and Jay Noyes
Nancy Winton
Richard Wisler
Bob and Joyce Wisner
Wood River Foundation - 
   WOW Students
Jeanne and William Wright
Jan Wygle and Barry Luboviski

$5 - $99
Anonymous – 1 
Norman Abrams
Jacqueline and Peter Anderson
Lynn and John Archer
Harland and Rose Banninger
Tika Beard	
Allison and Rick Benners	
Judy and Etienne Blumberg	
Sandy and Larry Bosley	
Kenneth and Rachel Brannon
Donna Brokken	

Theresa Brown
Michael and Kelly Browne
Jeffrey Calman
Anne and Terry Carter
Joni and Michael Cashman
Eloise Christensen
Joy Christian
Simone Clancy
Graciela Cordeiro
Diane and Jeff Cordes
Lee and Tom Dabney

Julie and Richard Dahlgren	
Charles Dart
Tom and Gail Dial
Margaret and Ken Dolan
Michael Dunham
Robert Dunn
Robin and Sam East
Susan and Frederick Elliot
Pam Ephgrave and Jack Mallek	
Helga and Phil Fast
Pamela Feld	
Diane Feldman
Joyce Fogg
Marian and Charley French	
Cindy Gardes
Glenna Glover
Molly! Goodyear	
Harvey Gray
Barbara and David Hart
Daniel Hawkins	
Nancy Heller	
Bobbye Hinson	
Jennifer Holley	
Sandra Hyde	
Jane McCann Photography	
Roxanne Jensen	
The Johnson Company	
Kyle Johnson	
Emily and Steve Karassik	
Jean and John Kearney	
Francisca Kecht	
Deborah Kirby	
Pauline and Dietmar Kluth	
Susan Kniffen	
Katherine Kreilkamp and 
   Martin Weinless	
Nita Kyle	
Jan and Robert Leyse	
Karen Little	
Robert and Casey Lynn	
Kenneth and Lynne Mackenzie	
Bunny Manus	
Jan and Kirk Mason	
Anita and Mike McCann	
Joy and Vince McGuinness	
Tom Mecredy	
Sue Mendelsohn	
Sarah Michael	
Edith Middleton	
Victoria and Ted Miller	
Janet Kellam and Andy Munter	
Hilarie Neely-Job	

Last year, books by Dr. Seuss 

circulated 266 times. 
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One avid library patron checked out 951 items 
                  (yes – in one year)! 

Karen Nelsen	  
Dayle Ohlau	
Mary Tess O’Sullivan 	
Lisa Yasuda and Jeffery Oyster	
Kelly and Adam Patrick	
Jan Peppler
Linda Perez Schoff and 
   Joel Schoff	
Mike and Elaine Phillips	
Richard Pratt	
William and Taina Raff	

Sheryn and Walter Rapchinski	
Julie and John Rember	
James Richardson	
Donald Riddle	
Janie Rogers	
Cheryl and Vern Rollin	
Andrea Rule	
Thomas Rule
Rose Rumball-Petre and 
   Ted Stout	
Ellen Schochet	

Bass and Brigid Sears	
Karen and Ole Skinner	
Matthew Smith
Gayle and Jerry Soderberg	
Barbara and Allen L. Spafford	
Arita and Robert Sparks	
Beverly Stapleton	
Felicity and Townsend Swayze	
Anna Taugher	
Corneil Therrien	
Helen and Lyn Thompson	

Calvin Turley	
Matt and Davina Walker	
Nancy and Stephen Wasilewski	
Gay Weake
Erika Whitaker	
Carrie Williams	
Patricia and James Wood	
Sue Woodyard	
Barbara Young	
Sam Young	
Wendy Young

The most checked-out foreign 
language films were the Russian film Leviathan and the 
French-Mauritanian film Timbuktu. 
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ORGANIZATIONAL GRANTS
Boise State University
Idaho Humanities Council
The Papoose Club
Wood River Women’s Foundation
   Member’s Fund

TRIBUTES
Gift in Memory of John Cotton Burton
F.G and Kathleen Jewett  
 
Gift in Memory of Thelma Cherian
Andrea and Ed VanEvery  

Gift in Memory of Norman Clark
Anonymous

Gift in Memory of Catherine Fisher 
Carrie Williams  
  
Gift in Memory of Harry Holmes
Allison and Rick Benners 
  
Gifts in Memory of John Leonardo
Ann Leonardo    
Thrasher Koffey Foundation

Gift in Memory of Weldon Lockhart
Marilyn Lockhart    

Gift in Memory of Dominic Mannino
The Albert Parvin Foundation

Gift in Memory of Bob Mendelsohn
Sue Mendelsohn    
   
Gifts in Memory of Maureen Rathfon
Harland and Rose Banning 
Theresa Brown 
Bob and Joyce Wisner    

Gift in Memory of Beverly Reeves
Marcia Kent and Frank Halverson
 
Gift in Memory of Robert M. Rogers
The Rogers Foundations

Gift in Memory of Lil Schneider and 
Joanne Van Slyke
Mary Schneider 
   
Gift in Memory of Clara Spiegel
Andrew Spiegel  

Gift in Memory of James Stone
Donna Kelsey   
 
Gift in Memory of Frances Streit
Frances E. Streit Foundation Trust  
  
Gift in Memory Oscar B. Teller
Judith Teller Kaye and David Kaye  
  
Gift in Memory of Bob Wilkins
Joan and Jay Sheets    

Gift in Honor of Daniel and  
Matthew Alban
Susan Alban 

Gift in Honor of Susan Blair
Maryanne and Gerry Whitcomb

Gift in Honor of Ann Christensen
Helen and Wallace Morgus 
   
Gift in Honor of Jenny Emery Davidson
Jennifer Holley

Gift in Honor of Donna Gerstenfeld
Ellen and Joseph Fastow    

Gift in Honor of Carter Hedberg
Judith and Richard Smooke

Gifts in Honor of Jack Lane
Judith and Jerome Levy 
Sun Valley Center for the Arts  
 
Gift in Honor of Claudia McCain
Maryanne and Gerry Whitcomb

Gift in honor of Leslie and 
Charles Snorf
Cheryl Carter and Lynn Strait

Gift in honor of B. Smith and R. Jensen
Barry Rathfon

Gift in Honor of Jon Stevenson
Robin Leavitt and Terry Friedlander

We are grateful for the generosity shown by all of our supporters! Every effort was taken to create a complete and accurate list of gifts.  
If you discover an error or omission, please let us know. Contact Carter Hedberg at chedberg@comlib.org.
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Susie Bille, librarian
Scott Burton, director of programs
Cathy Butterfield, collections manager
DeAnn Campbell, director of the children’s library
Jenny Emery Davidson, executive director
Sabrina DeBree, librarian
Diane Dick, librarian
Molly! Goodyear, librarian
Nancy Goodenough, librarian
Carter Hedberg, director of philanthropy
Christina Jensen, regional history librarian
Karis Kemp, librarian
Karen Little, instructor
Laurie Loudenslager, librarian
Brad McLane, information systems manager
Buffy McDonald, reference librarian 
Ted Miller, maintenance manager
Helen Morgus, librarian 
Pamela Parker, circulation supervisor
Janet Ross-Heiner, librarian 
Carolyn Smith, librarian 
Anna Svidgal, administration and events manager
Mary Tyson, director of regional history 
Aly Wepplo, librarian 
Judy Zimmer, librarian 

THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY STAFF MEMBERS 

GOLD MINE STAFF MEMBERS
Craig Barry, director of the Gold Mine
Cynthia Dwyer 
Mary Gibson, retail manager 
Klara Grim, consign manager 
Steve Kaiser
Ljudmilla Lavrinovich
Yosilyn Manturano
Linda McMahon, processing manager
Judy Milazzo
Zelda Schwartz
Janis Tedrow
Camilla Thomas
Nick Ward 

TRUSTEES 
Heather Flood Daves, vice chair
Tyler Davis-Jeffers
Roger Gould, treasurer
Peter Gray 
Mitch Hollins, secretary
Bena Larkey
Marcia Liebich
Jon Maksik
Kristin Orr
Reuben Perin, chair
Sara Pettit 
Beverley Robertson
Kate Rosso
 
HONORARY AND EMERITUS TRUSTEES
Ann Christensen, emeritus 
Lyman Drake, honorary 
Joanne Hogue, emeritus 
Bill Lowe, honorary 
Ann Taylor, emeritus 

THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY
415 Spruce Avenue North 
PO Box 2168
Ketchum, ID 83340
(208) 726-3493

        SUN VALLEY MUSEUM 
        OF HISTORY
     (208) 726-8118

     GOLD MINE THRIFT
    (208) 726-3465

GOLD MINE CONSIGN
(208) 726-5544

www.comlib.org



THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY
Post Office Box 2168
Ketchum, Idaho  83340

- Firoozeh Dumas in Laughing without an Accent  
(Firoozeh spoke at The Community Library last July!)

“Magic carpets do exist. 
But they are called library 
cards.” 

Think of all the 
great stories. . . . 

At The Community Library, 
with your support, anyone can 
get a library card for free. }
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